ECO ART CREATORS NEWSLETTER



www.ecoartcreators.org Email: aura@ecoartcreators.org T: (303) 465-3675 April 25th 2012 Volume 2, Issue 4

Next meeting: Wednesday, April 25th

Board meeting 1 to 2:30 PM Members meeting 2:30 to 4 PM

Location: North Metro Fire Headquarters, 101 Lamar St. Broomfield, CO

For Information: Aura Liesveld (303) 465-3675

President's Corner

Dear EAC members: When one door closes, another opens up, thanks to Heather who gratefully offered her temporary help as a secretary. She is doing a great job! Also we gained two new members: Lavonna O'Korn and Fran Belair. Welcome to our organization. Both of them are already offering meaningful help; Lavonna did a nice advertising sign for the library show. It has an interesting graphics expression that we can use as a logo for EAC. It fits perfectly what we do and want to accomplish. I will ask you for your approval. Also, thanks to Fran for offering her help at the Brighton show.

All the information for the 501c3 is organized and in place, now my husband can help me to review it before I ask for your approval.

Our show at the library looks very nice. We have had several complements. For those of you who have not seen it, I am including some pictures on our website. I want everyone to get involved with the different things that are going on for your benefit. The EAC, the community, the quality of our lives all increase the possibility of getting our 501c3 status. That gives us the possibility to have money to do a better job and grow.

We have our last free class of this series at the

Broomfield Library; it is open to the public. Please come and participate. Thanks to Heather, we also have nice articles for the Denver Post through the Internet for the month of March: If you control-click on http://dpo.st/zXXzgb you get the Feb meeting best creation by Isolde. And on http://dpo.st/znEHcA you get Creating a focal point while using Recyclables by Isolde. Congratulations Isolde.

We are all creators! Just get involved a bit more and more each time. Randy is going to show us how to create art using paper utensils and candy wrappers. We are looking forward to learn from him.

In our past meeting we had several suggestions to increase the number of visitors to our shows. Definitely we will be incorporating them as time goes by. Aura

Demonstrations at the meetings:

April 25 th	Randy Ketterma	n - Creating

art using paper utensils and

candy wrappers.

May 31st Potluck

June No meeting, but we have a

show at the Irving Library for

the whole month of June.

July No meeting, but we have a

show at the Brunner House

for July and August.

August 29th Lavonna O'Korn - Creating

art using Aluminum plates.

Exhibitions

August 21st to Sept 24th 2012 - The Armory at Brighton. 2D only- Isolde, Fran & Aura.

Sept xx 2012 - Broomfield Days - Arts and Crafts. The application will be completed and a fee of \$60/event will be paid when the application is available. Aura and Heather.

XX 2012XX 2012 - 1st Bank Center - Waiting for their announcement. 2D only. Need a coordinator.

XX 2012 -Boulder Summer Sales, Arts and Crafts. \$425/table. TBD.

XX 2012 - Applewood Arts and Crafts, TBD.

XX 2012 Hiking trails - Arts and Crafts. TBD.

XX 2013 -XX 2013 - Broomfield Auditorium Juried show. Only 2D art. Randy and Fran.

Venues:

April 2012 - Broomfield Library 2D and 3D

June 2012 - Irving Library. 2D Art only

July-August - 2012 Brunner House, 2D and 3D

Classes:

Saturday April 21st Time 1:30 to 4:30 PM

Location: Eisenhower Room Broomfield Library Aura will show you how to create art using Aluminum foil. Please bring some if you have it.

Hospitality:

April 25 Isolde May 30 Potluck

August 29 Need a volunteer Sept 25 Need a volunteer

Call Aura and sign for.

The demonstrator for the March meeting was Isolde Gilliland. She named it #621 showed us how to create a focus point in a painting while using recyclables. She used an old painting and leftovers from house paints for this purpose.



Please submit any additions, corrections or other items to be included in the next Newsletter by the 15th of each month to Aura at: aura@ecoartcreators.org Photos should be in jpeg format. Thanks, Aura